THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education
FROM:
Teresa Morgan, Superintendent
DATE:
November 18, 2021
SUBJECT:
Permission for John Hardin High School to use a commercial carrier for the KMEA State Marching Band tournament and Bands of America trip
FACTS/DISCUSSION:
John Hardin High School’s marching band qualified for the KMEA State Marching Band Tournament the week before the tournament on October 23, 2021. They are scheduled to compete in Lexington on Saturday, October 30, 2021.  The band will also be traveling to Indianapolis, IN on November 11, 2021, to compete in the Bands of America competition. Due to the shortage of bus drivers, our transportation is unable to provide a bus to transport the students to either of these venues.  The school is asking permission to travel by commercial carrier to each of these competitions. The JHHS Band Boosters are covering the cost of the commercial carrier for each of these trips. 

RECOMMENDATION:

I recommend that the John Hardin High School Marching Band travel by commercial carrier to both Lexington, KY and Indianapolis, IN for competition due to a shortage of school bus drivers.
RECOMMENDED MOTION:

I move that the John Hardin High School Marching Band travel by commercial carrier to both Lexington, KY and Indianapolis, IN for competition due to a shortage of school bus drivers.
